
 

Police seek suspect in stabbing incident        

On July 13, 2020, AbbyPD patrol officers were called to the 1600 block of Riverside Road in 
response to a stabbing.  Police located a 34-year-old-male suffering from apparent stab wounds 
to his upper body.  This man was subsequently transported to hospital with serious but non-life-
threatening injuries.   

Police were advised that there had been a verbal altercation between two men.  One man 
produced a large knife and stabbed the other.  The suspect then fled on foot prior to police 
arrival.   

Abbotsford Police General Investigation Section investigators have identified the suspect as 30-
year-old Matthew ROY.  ROY is currently wanted on a Warrant of Arrest for this incident, and 
now faces new charges of Aggravated Assault and Breach of Court Conditions (2 charges).   

ROY is described as standing 5’ 9” tall and weighing 161 lbs.  He has short dark hair and a 

brown goatee.  

 

If you have information about this file or the whereabouts of Matthew ROY, please contact the 

Abbotsford Police Department at 9-1-1 or 604-859-5225. DO NOT approach ROY. 

Sgt Judy Bird 
Abbotsford Police Media Relations Officer 
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